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GPU Nuclear Corporationn 0 Nuclear m'arss48o8

Middletown. Pennsylvania 17057
717 944-7621
TELEX 84-2386
Writer"s Direct Dial Number:

January, 12, 1983
5211-83-007
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Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2 (n!I-1 and n!I-2)
Operating License Nos. DPR-50 and DPR-73

Docket Nos. 50-289 and 50-320
TMI Physical Security Plan

Attached is our response to your comments on our Security, Plan, Revision 15
submitted in your letter of November 17, 1982. Approval of these changes

'
is respectfully requested.

Sincerely,

11. D. Ik kill
Director, n!I-l
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